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Dear Families, 

 

 

Safeguarding - Netflix Squid Game 

 

School has received some important information from the Local Safeguarding Children’s and Adults’ 
Board around the risks posed to children and young people from the popular Netflix programme ‘Squid 

Game’ – more information below: 

 

https://oursaferschools.co.uk/2021/10/08/squid-game/ 

 

Some children in school have made references to this programme so I would urge you to follow the 

guidance on the link above to keep your child safe. The overarching message is that this programme is 

not suitable for children under the age of 15. Teachers will reinforce this message in school, however, 

we would ask that parents also check to ensure that their children are not being exposed to age 

inappropriate material at home. 

 

Thank you for your understanding! 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Zoe Garbarz 

Designated Safeguarding Lead 
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